
 

 
 
 

 

20h November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
CHRISTMAS NATIVITY – YEAR 1 
 
Christmas is nearly upon us!  As you may have seen, this year, we will be performing ‘Lights, 
Camel, Action’ and we have already started learning songs for our Christmas Performance. 
 
Performances will take place as follows:  
Tuesday 12th December at 9.30 am and 2.00 pm. 
Younger children are welcome to the 9.30 am performance – but will need a ticket if they 
want a seat. We kindly request that NO younger siblings are present at the afternoon 
performance. 
 
Tickets are free but are limited initially to 2 tickets per family. If all tickets for a performance 
are not allocated by Friday 1st December, you may be able to receive more.  
Please complete the attached slip and return to school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
     
Mrs Brenton 
Key Stage 1 Phase Leader 
    

 
TICKETS FOR CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES –YEAR 1 
 
Child’s name: _______________________________  Class: _________________ 
 

 No. of Tickets Extras (if available) 

Tuesday 12th December 9.30am 
Younger children welcome 

  

Tuesday 12th December 2.00pm 
NO Younger children 

  

 


